

Trustees

Nancy Fedak Barbara J. Filipow Sharon Arko Jones Cyndee Bratz Tom Regas Dr. Craig Phillips

Secretary

Pat Hilfer

<u>Treasurer</u>

Rick Meeks

Honorary Trustees

Charles Smialek, Ph.D., Superintendent Sean Nuccio, Treasurer

Advisory Board

Leslie Bell **Tony Biasiotta** Stephanie Boka Brian Brochetti Kim Childs Tony DeMarco Allan Divis Tim Dobeck Renee Dzurnak Sue Garcia Michael Jaszczak Amanda Karpus **Chris Keating** Phil Kish Allison Kokely Jacquie Marconi Amanda McCullough Amy Popik Dan Rajkovich Jack Roberts Bruce Saban Kristin Saban John Schweitzer Marcia Sendrey Janet Smith Sheila Wolf

Dear Friends of the Parma City Schools Foundation,

As we begin our second decade of service to the Parma City School District, we pause to again say "Thank You" to the many individuals, families, alumni, organizations, elected officials and businesses who have donated to our mission.

Your generosity has allowed the Foundation to fund a great variety of programs to the benefit of students, staff, and schools in our district. Among these have been anti-bullying efforts, support of technology, Positive Behavior Intervention and Supports initiatives, and special programs in each of our buildings. We have been able to award dozens of teacher grants to fund innovative classroom projects that would not otherwise be possible. Nearly three dozen of our graduating seniors have earned Foundation scholarship grants to assist in continuation of their education.

In this very special season of gratitude, we express our deep gratitude to you.

Thank you for believing in us and trusting us. Thank you for helping us contribute more than \$250,000 to our schools. Thank you for being a partner on our journey to enhance educational opportunities and make a difference in the lives of students.

Wishing you a most enjoyable and satisfying holiday season. May you always have much for which to be grateful.

The Parma City Schools Foundation





Melissa Wolfe

